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Following a scheduled week off from negotiations, then two weeks off due to 

storm assignments, we are set to resume talks next week. 

 
We will be re-visiting a couple of company proposals for Nuclear before 

moving into economic proposals 

 
In the coming weeks, each Local will be conducting a vote to address whether 

the Membership will be terminating the current contract. A recommendation 

will be sent to your SC U-4 Delegates who will in turn make a recommendation 

to the membership. 

 

We appreciate your patience and hope everyone is well following the storms. 

Please continue to work safely and be your brother’s and sister’s keeper. 

 
 

Fraternally, 
System Council U-4 
System Committee 
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